
 

Do you dress your dog or cat up in a Santa costume, decorate your home like the 
Griswold’s’ Christmas or bake the tastiest Christmas cookie in the area? We want to 
see your Christmas spirit.  

Enter our Best of Christmas Photo Contest for your chance to compete to have your 
photograph published as the front cover of our newsletter. 

How it works: Submit your best photo of the “Best of Christmas Photo Contest” to the 
HOA by midnight, December 15th.  

Each contestant will be entered for the chance to have their photograph published in the 
next issue of the Cedar Run newsletter, and all entries will be published on our website. 

Fill out the online form and upload your photo. All photos should be 300 dpi and we 
support every file type: png, jpg, jpeg, gif and many more. 

 If your photo is chosen as our winning photo, we will contact you via email.  

All ages can enter the contest, but please make certain that the photo you submit is your 
own, and be sure to tell a little about your photo.  

Questions?  Send them to webmaste@cedarrunhoa.org.  Subject line:  Best of Christmas 
PHOTO CONTEST  
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